
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 

1) Youth Council Meeting 

      There will be a Youth Council Meeting TODAY, immediately            

       following service. 
 

2)  Clean Up...Clean Out...And Help Others In The Process 

      We will be collecting clothing to donate to the Newington Baptist    

      Clothes Closet Ministry during March and April.  Newington collects  

      and distributes all kinds of clothing free of charge to anyone     

      needing it. Please only bring in clean clothing in good repair for  

      men, women or children. You may leave the items in the bin in  

      WMU bulletin board area. Thank you for helping us show and share  

      God’s love with our community.  
 

3)  Pet Supplies Drive 

      The American Heritage Girls, Troop VA1318 is hosting a Pet   

      Supplies Drive, through March 12, to benefit the Gloucester- 

      Mathews Humane Society.  Items can be dropped off at the   

      church on Wednesday nights and Sunday mornings.  For further   

      information and items needed, please contact Alyssa Owens at  

      ahgva1318@gmail.com or text 804-815-7830. 
 

4)  Souper Bowl Winner 

      Thank you to all who contributed soup, which we will donate  

      to the Salvation Army to feed the hungry in our community. Donna  

      Hogge collected 110 cans and is our big winner!  202 cans in total  

      are a win for the Salvation Army, a win for those who receive it and  

      a win for our Lord in whose Name it is given. To Him be the Glory!   
 

5) Children’s Council Meeting 

      The Children’s Council will meet next Sunday, March 14,  

       immediately following service. 

 

6)  Thank you!! 
 

         L.T. and I want to thank everyone for your cards, phone calls, and   

      most of all for your prayers.  Thanks to Bud and Seth (our Deacon)  

      for the many phone calls and caring for us at this time.  We are  

     blessed to have such a loving church family. 

 

      L.T. and Rachel Wells 

 
(Over) 

 

 

7)  Easter Crosses 

      Would you like to place a cross on the cross in Memory or in Honor    

      of a Loved One?  The donations for the crosses will go to support     

      Benevolence.  A cross can be placed for a minimum of a $5.00        

      donation, but more will gladly be accepted.  The Deadline will be  

      Thursday, 4/1/21.  The crosses will be placed on the cross as  

      the donations are received.  The Cross Contributors List will be    

      included in the Easter bulletin.  Place your form & payment in the  

      labeled box in the Narthex.  Contact Paulette Ashe at 642-3251 for  

      questions.  Thanks for your generosity! 

 

8)  Team Kid St. Patrick’s Day Celebration 

      Team Kid (PreK-Grade 5) will be celebrating St. Patrick’s Day on  

      Wednesday, March 17, 2021 from 6pm-7pm.  Call or text Connie  

      Stewart at 804-815-7832 if you plan on attending. 

 

9) Youth Movie Night 

      The Youth (Grades 6-12) will have a showing of God’s Not Dead 2    

      on Saturday, March 20, 2021 from 6pm-8:30pm.  Bring a friend!   

       RSVP by March 17 to Connie Stewart at 804-815-7832. 

 

10) Daylight Savings Time 

       Don’t forget to Spring Ahead!!  Daylight Savings Time begins on  

       Sunday, March 14, 2021.  Set your clocks an hour ahead before  

       you go to bed on Saturday night otherwise you may be late for  

       church. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   


